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To ensure a name is added to, or removed from the 

prayer list, please do one of the following:  

Fill out a card in the foyer, Submit the request online 
at www.nfwbchurch.org/prayerrequests , 

 or see Steven Hughes in person. 
 

If you have any announcements or information you 
would like placed in the bulletin or on the  

bulletin slideshow, please see Steven Hughes or 

email: bulletin@nfwbchurch.org or 
steve@nfwbchurch.org 

For Urgent Prayer Requests 

that need sent through One Call Now  
(these requests are sent out via Phone Call, Email, Text & Social Media)  

 

Please do one of the following: 

Contact the Church at (740) 344-4292,  

or Steven via Call, Text or Email  

at (740) 975-6647 / steve@nfwbchurch.org,  

or Direct Message the Church on Social Media. 
 

TO SIGN UP FOR ALERTS, PLEASE GO TO: 

www.nfwbchurch.org/notifications 

Church Attendance 

Last Week 
Sunday School: 11 

Sunday Morning: 18 
Sunday Evening: 11 

Wednesday Evening: 13 

This Week, in 2019 
Sunday School: 05 

Sunday Morning: 48 
Sunday Evening: N/A 

 Wednesday Evening: 24 

2018 Average 
Sunday School: 17 

Sunday Morning: 52 
Sunday Evening: N/A 

Wednesday Evening: 23 

2019 Average 
Sunday School: 13 

Sunday Morning: 47 
Sunday Evening: N/A 

Wednesday Evening: 18 

2020 Average *(to Date) 
Sunday School: 20 

Sunday Morning: 45 
Sunday Evening: 18 

Wednesday Evening: 23 

This Week, in 2018 
Sunday School: 25 

Sunday Morning: 77 
Sunday Evening: N/A 

Wednesday Evening: 17 

 Sunday School: 27 

on 01/26/2020 

Sunday Morning: 82 

on 09/29/2019 

Wednesday Evening: 34 

on 08/15/2018 
3-Year Records 

(2018 - 2020) 

Sunday Evening: 23 

on 08/23/2020 

 

 

(740) 344-4292 ● church@nfwbchurch.org ● www.nfwbchurch.org 
 

Facebook: /newarkfreewillbaptist ● Instagram: @newarkfreewillbaptist 
Twitter: @newarkfwbchurch ● YouTube: /nfwbchurch 

 

 

Rev. Gary R. Dheel, Senior Pastor 
Home: (740) 820-8775 ● Cell: (740) 727-0506 

Ladies Fellowship 

 Every Second Sunday of the Month 
 

 

Next Meeting: Canceled 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, 

the Ladies Fellowship will not be 

meeting until further notice. 

Sund ay  

S u n d a y  S c h o o l :  1 0 : 0 0  A M  
M o r n i n g  S e r v i c e :  1 1 : 0 0  A M   

E v e n i n g  S e r v i c e :  6 : 0 0  P M  

W edn esd ay   

Y o u t h  G r o u p :  5 : 0 0  P M *
( * t i m e  m a y  b e  s u b j e c t  t o  c h a n g e )  

E v e n i n g  S e r v i c e :  7 : 0 0  P M  

W EE KL Y SE RVI CES  & MEE TI NGS  

Sunday, December 6th, 2020 



 

 

¶ ATTENTION:     The Church statement regarding the                        

Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic is available in the foyer and online 
at: www.nfwbchurch.org/covid-19 .                                                                                 
This page contains data from the Ohio Department of Health that is updated daily. 

¶ There will be a Church Business Meeting for the General Election of  

officers today after the morning service and baptism. 

¶ There is an updated Church Contact List available in the foyer. 

¶ If you would like to purchase a poinsettia in honor or memory of a 

loved one this year, please see Dreama Hughes. Even if you do not wish 

to or are unable to purchase one, please feel free to provide any names. 

¶ If you would like to exchange Christmas Cards this year, a list is    

available in the foyer. Cards will be sorted and distributed by the church. 

Please make sure the name is clearly written on the envelope as we may be 

sorting between 1,000 and 1,900 cards. Please have all cards in before 

Wednesday, December 16th. 

¶ There will be a candlelight service on Wednesday December 23rd at    

6:00 PM. Be sure to invite your family and friends. 

¶ Trae & Whitney Turner will be singing on Sunday, January 10th, during the 

11:00 AM Service. 

¶ Evangelist Rev. Garret Fitch will be preaching on Sunday January 17th,    

during the 11:00 AM Service. 

Anno un cemen t s  and  Up co min g  E v en ts  

Welcome to the Newark Free Will Baptist Church 
Whether you are a first time visitor or a long time member,  

the Pastor & Congregation would like to welcome you to our service 

today. We are happy that you have come to worship with us. 

This Weeks Service Details 

Nursery 
Available as needed 

(Birth-Age 3, please see an usher with any questions)   
 

Junior Church 
Available as needed 

(Ages 4-10, please see an usher with any questions) 

Sunday Evening Service 
 

Preaching — Rev. Gary R. Dheel* 

Wednesday Evening Service 
 

Preaching — Rev. Gary R. Dheel* 

Sunday Morning Service 
 

Preaching — Rev. Johnny Ray Davis 

If you have young children and prefer to send them to the Nursery or Junior Church, we have qualified ladies who are prepared to 

watch over and protect them during the service, or you can keep them in the service with you. We are a family oriented church and 

as such, we believe children are always welcome in the regular service with their family.  

* Subject to Change 

* Subject to Change 

 

 

Prayer Request List 
All requests unspoken, but to God 

Our Church Leadership 

Our Youth Group 

Shut-ins - unable to attend church 

COVID-19 Victims & Families 
 

Ministers in the church 

Gary Dheel 

Johnny Ray Davis 

Talo Teo 

Dennis Baker 

Steven Hughes 
 

Military 

All Servicemen & Women 

Lowell Fergus - U.S. Army  
 

Prayer Chain Update (ONE CALL NOW) 

Paul Sullivan - Paul was in Riverside 

Methodist Hospital for blood clots. No 

updates available. 
 

Dwain Gress - Dwain was in Mount 

Carmel East Hospital in critical condi-

tion. He passed away Saturday afternoon. 
 

Those suffering with COVID-19 

Adam Carter 

Bill & Sarah Chadwick 

Nancy Conley 

Kathy Cottrell 

Bob Davis 

Jimmy Montoya 

Josh Stevenson - Hospital 
 

Those suffering with Cancer  

Martha Dean 

Mandy Dheel 

Roberta Evans 

Joni Hostetter 

Richard James 

Bill Liggett 

Karen Lovell 

Joyce McPeek  

Onan Murnahan 

Gary Nelson 

Mike Rainer 

Karen Skal 

William Smith 

Judy Taylor 

Donna Willits 
 

Various Needs 

Skip Allan 

Boyd & Shirley Angle & Family 

Dennis & Kayrn Baker & Family 

Dennis Baker Jr. - Health 

Emma Baker 

Roger Ball & Family 

Crystal Brown - Health 

Joe & Trina Brown 

Candy Bryant 

Josh Bryant 

Wallace & Rachel Bryant 

Kim Carter - Health 

John Castle - Health 

Cora Clark 

Don & Nancy Clary 

Kathy Cottrell - Health 

Suzanne Cottrell 

Rick Cunningham - Health 

Joan Davis 

Brian & Mandy Dheel & Family 

Haylie Fergus 

Phyllis Forbes 

Patrick Freeman 

Yana Freeman 

Mike & Sandra Gargas 

Joe Gillispie - Health & Salvation 

Krista Goett 

Mike Goett 

Jessica Gress 

Robin Gress & Family 

Kathy Herbert 

Arlo & Judy Hill - Health 

Opal Huber 

Don Hughes - Health 

Edwin & Mary Hughes 

Steve & Dreama Hughes - Health 

Steven & Alison Hughes 

Chonda Jordan 

Taylor Jordan 

Gabriel Macnanee 

Debra McClain & Family 

Mark & Heidi McClain 

Dale & Nancy Miller 

Jimmy & Josie Montoya 

Patricia Moore 

Toni Pettet 

Judie Potts 

Miriam Richards - Health 

Natasha Runyon 

Gary & Paula Salmons & Family 

Matt Shaffer 

Bob & Sharon Slatzer 

Bobby Slatzer - Health & Salvation 

Dean & Teresa Stevenson 

    - Health & Salvation 

Meb Stevens 

Paul Sullivan - Health 

Talo & Debbie Teo 

Paul Thatcher Jr. 

Eric Webb 

Owen Williams 

Lee Wollenberg 

David & Gloria York 

The Ohio Department of Health has an order that still mandates 
face coverings in public, in all Ohio counties. 

 

Because of the order, anyone who enters the Church Building or is 
on Church Property that is less than 6 feet from non-household   
members MUST wear a facemask that covers the nose and mouth.  
 

Masks may be removed once you are seated in your pew and are 
more than 6 feet from non-household members,  
     However, Masks should be worn at all other times.  
 

**The order does not apply to children under the age of 10 or any other minor who cannot safely wear a face covering. 
The order also reflects the mask guidance in place for employees and businesses which does not require a person to 
wear a mask if their physician advises against it, if wearing a mask is prohibited by federal regulation, if communicating 
with the hearing impaired, when alone in an office or personal workspace, and other similar measures.  

It is a good thing to give thanks unto the Lord, 

and to sing praises unto thy name, O Most High:  - Psalm 92:1 

tŀǎǘƻǊΩǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊ 


